
 

 

 

 

Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University 

OBGYN Residency Program 

2022 Virtual Open House 

 
Please join us on one of the dates below to learn more about the OBGYN Residency Program at 

Thomas Jefferson University. 

July 28, 2022 

7 PM to 8PM 

or 

August 18, 2022 

7 PM to 8PM 

 

Please use the link below to register and receive the zoom 
meeting information: 

 
https://forms.gle/AGukXiAgFLdFL8UM6 

 

 
Welcome & Introduction—Dr. Julia Switzer, Program Director 

Q&A Session - Program Director and Associate Program Directors 

Open Discussion—current program residents 

Q&A Session—current program residents 


